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Mr. Chair, 

 

I have the honour to speak on behalf of the Member States of the European 

Union. The Candidate Countries Turkey, the Republic of North Macedonia*, 

Montenegro*, Serbia* and Albania*, the country of the Stabilisation and 

Association Process and potential candidate Bosnia and Herzegovina, the EFTA 



allowed for 



The Member States of the European Union welcome the progress made in the 

implementation of the management reform and express their thanks to all 

Secretariat staff involved for their tremendous efforts and engagement in this 

process. At the same time, we consider reform implementation and 

modernization as ongoing processes and would like to point out a couple of 

areas that we believe need our continuous attention. 

 

We invite the Secretariat to continue its efforts to improve efficiency, 

accountability and transparency, including through better visibility of data, 

notably so building on the opportunities provided by ,  


